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Top DEP Stories 
 
Herald-Standard: German Township landfill to pay $25,000 for 2019 violation 
https://www.heraldstandard.com/news/local news/german-township-landfill-to-pay-25-000-for-2019-
violation/article fe20449c-dbf1-11ea-8c5e-d3dfb369ed9e.html  
 
Post-Gazette: Hayley Book, the state's lead in joining a regional carbon reduction program, is nominated 
to the Public Utility Commission 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2020/08/12/Hayley-Book-the-state-s-lead-in-
joining-a-regional-carbon-reduction-program-is-nominated-to-the-Public-Utility-
Commission/stories/202008120126 
 
Mentions 
 
Post-Gazette: New rules to reduce methane controls will be announced by EPA on Thursday 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2020/08/12/EPA-rules-lift-methane-methane-
controls/stories/202008120149 
 
RGGI 
 
Morning Call: Gov. Wolf’s greenhouse gas foray moves closer to key vote as Legislature takes own 
approach 
https://www.mcall.com/news/pennsylvania/capitol-ideas/mc-nws-pa-greenhouse-gas-meeting-
20200813-agziplrnqngublrc3ktdkeoowi-story.html 
 
Air 
 
Chester County Daily Local: EPA expected to undo methane leak rule for oil, gas industry  
https://www.dailylocal.com/business/epa-expected-to-undo-methane-leak-rule-for-oil-gas-
industry/article 47b2a7e8-1f77-5ecb-8ef9-b7f321b07776.html 
 
Post-Gazette: EPA needs to consider COVID-19 for its standards 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/2020/08/13/EPA-needs-to-consider-COVID-19-for-its-
standards/stories/202008110103 
  
Post-Gazette: Tear gas at Portland protests raises concern about pollution 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/nation/2020/08/12/Tear-gas-at-Portland-protests-raises-concern-
about-pollution/stories/202008120165 
 
Tribune-Review: Delmont will update, modernize its burning ordinance 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/delmont-will-update-modernize-its-burning-ordinance/ 
 
Climate Change 
 
The Guardian: Last decade was Earth's hottest on record as climate crisis accelerates 
https://www.theguardian.com/us-news/2020/aug/12/hottest-decade-climate-crisis-2019   



 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Indiana Gazette Dragonflies program scheduled for Friday 
https://www.indianagazette.com/news/dragonflies-program-scheduled-for-friday/article 684f16a1-
5d9c-571e-9327-df0eed670ba2.html 
 
Towanda Daily Review: Mt. Pisgah State Park announces swimming pool hours for end of 2020 season 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/mt-pisgah-state-park-announces-swimming-pool-hours-
for-end-of-2020-season/article 956aac2a-20ab-56be-9a69-43d16e0b0b40.html 
 
Daily American: Some good news for the great outdoors 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/news/opinion/columns/some-good-news-for-the-great-
outdoors/article cfa42190-dc20-11ea-b1ce-bb9478092a77.html  
 
Post-Gazette: Obituary: Richard Prosser Mellon / Quiet philanthropist was ‘a giant’ in conservation 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/obituaries/2020/08/12/Obituary-Richard-Prosser-Mellon-Quiet-
philanthropist-was-a-giant-in-conservation/stories/202008120043 
 
Are we and COVID-19 making birds fat? 
https://www.post-gazette.com/life/outdoors/2020/08/13/Birds-COVID-19-Audubon-Pennsylvania-
Chicago/stories/202008130002 
 
Post-Gazette: Hunters asked to shoot more deer in CWD areas 
https://www.post-gazette.com/life/outdoors/2020/08/13/Pennsylvania-deer-hunting-cwd-chronic-
wasting-disease-August-2020/stories/202008130033 
 
Energy 
 
Post-Gazette: Beer unsold during Australia's COVID-19 lockdown has been turned into renewable energy 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/world/2020/08/12/Beer-unsold-during-Australia-s-coronavirus-
lockdown-has-been-turned-into-renewable-energy/stories/202008120096 
 
PA Environment Digest: Largest Single Sloped Solar Array In The U.S. Completed Atop Pittsburgh’s Mill 
19 At Hazelwood Green Site 
http://paenvironmentdaily.blogspot.com/2020/08/largest-single-sloped-solar-array-in-us.html 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Pittsburgh Business Journal: Senator calls for Mariner East 2 permits to be withdrawn following drilling 
fluid spill 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2020/08/12/mariner-east-2-controversy-pipeline.html 
 
Pottstown Mercury: Kayakers rally at Marsh Creek Lake 
https://www.pottsmerc.com/news/kayakers-rally-at-marsh-creek-lake/article 2dc53c93-bc70-5565-
9fc4-6dd4abcd9570.html 
 
West Chester Patch: Sunoco Halts Drilling After Marsh Creek Lake Fluid Spill 



https://patch.com/pennsylvania/westchester/sunoco-drilling-fluid-streams-marsh-creek-lake 
 
State Impact: Paddle protest at Marsh Creek Lake calls for Mariner East shutdown 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2020/08/12/paddle-protest-at-marsh-creek-lake-calls-for-
mariner-east-shutdown/ 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: EPA expected to undo methane leak rule for oil, gas industry 
https://cumberlink.com/news/local/govt-and-politics/epa-expected-to-undo-methane-leak-rule-for-oil-
gas-industry/article fcac5727-f9bf-5f61-9da2-3ea26c04f8e4.html#tracking-source=home-top-story-1 
 
WITF: EPA expected to undo methane leak rule for oil, gas industry 
https://www.witf.org/2020/08/13/epa-expected-to-undo-methane-leak-rule-for-oil-gas-industry/ 
 
WITF: Trump’s methane rollback that big oil doesn’t want 
https://www.witf.org/2020/08/13/trumps-methane-rollback-that-big-oil-doesnt-want/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Ending pollution  
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2020/08/13/Ending-pollution/stories/202008130080  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Why Southwestern Energy's acquiring a smaller driller in Appalachia 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2020/08/12/southwestern-energy-merger-montage-
resources.html 
 
AP: EPA expected to undo methane leak rule for oil, gas industry 
https://apnews.com/55e57729da773a1ac8c5ea51fa4459e6 
 
Marcellus Shale Coalition: Natural Gas Production, Consumption Rise; Methane Emissions, Air Pollutants 
Decline 
https://marcelluscoalition.org/2020/08/natural-gas-production-consumption-rise-methane-emissions-
air-pollutants-decline/ 
 
Radiation Protection 
 
Beaver County Times: Health department cancels in-person KI tablet disbursement 
https://www.timesonline.com/news/20200812/health-department-cancels-in-person-ki-tablet-
disbursement 
 
Vector Management 
 
ABC27: Pennsylvania Department of Agriculture warns of mounting lanternfly problem 
https://www.abc27.com/news/local/harrisburg/pennsylvania-department-of-agriculture-warns-of-
mounting-lanternfly-problem/ 
 
NorthcentralPA.com: West Nile Virus in detected in Union county, 15 counties in PA 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/life/health/west-nile-virus-in-detected-in-union-county-15-counties-
in-pa/article ac2a2dea-dba8-11ea-8585-8f30fbab59cb.html 
 
NorthcentralPA.com: Spotted lanternfly task force tries to quell spread of problematic pest in PA 



https://www.northcentralpa.com/life/spotted-lanternfly-task-force-tries-to-quell-spread-of-
problematic-pest-in-pa/article 76c9ac5a-dbaf-11ea-bcd1-d3cfaf25ec81.html 
 
Waste 
 
Clarion News: Knox Township sets 2020 clean up day 
https://www.theclarionnews.com/news/frontpage/article 5eac63bb-816e-5f29-815e-
035d9b1c768b.html 
 
Clearfield Progress: County to hold electronics and hazardous waste collection 
http://www.theprogressnews.com/news/local/county-to-hold-electronics-and-hazardous-waste-
collection/article b2bdb07a-3ec9-5df4-ab54-6cd61fefdd8f.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Kiski Watershed Association to hold highway cleanup in Leechburg and Gilpin 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/kiski-watershed-association-to-hold-highway-cleanup-
in-leechburg-and-gilpin/  
 
Water 
 
Pennlive: Trump administration addresses pet peeve by seeking to ease showerhead rules 
https://www.pennlive.com/nation-world/2020/08/trump-administration-addresses-pet-peeve-by-
seeking-to-ease-showerhead-rules.html 
 
Waynesboro Record Herald: Trump Administration eases showerhead rules 
https://www.therecordherald.com/zz/news/20200812/trump-administration-eases-showerhead-rules 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Flash flood watch issued in Lancaster County on Thursday; afternoon 
thunderstorms expected 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/flash-flood-watch-issued-in-lancaster-county-on-thursday-
afternoon-thunderstorms-expected/article e6731ce2-dd55-11ea-8bb1-b345a4dfc7a5.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Is it safe to drink from a fountain during the pandemic? 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/is-it-safe-to-drink-from-a-fountain-during-the-
pandemic/article ce37e9c1-ee35-5619-9ab7-2af7896dded7.html 
 
York Dispatch: Flash flood watch issued for York County 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/local/2020/08/13/flash-flood-watch-issued-york-
county/3362531001/ 
 
FOX43: Flooded cemetery raises burial vault and more questions 
https://www.fox43.com/article/news/local/flooded-cemetery-raises-burial-vault-and-more-
questions/521-e3d2cfc0-ab1f-4860-99e3-fbeafdd6bb3d 
 
WGAL: Another flash flood watch today for parts of the Susquehanna Valley 
https://www.wgal.com/article/pennsylvania-forecast-flash-flood-watch-today-for-parts-of-the-
susquehanna-valley/33593653 
 
Butler Eagle: Water main project OK'd in Slippery Rock 



http://www.butlereagle.com/apps/pbcs.dll/article?AID=/20200813/NEWS01/708139927 
 
GANT Daily: DuBois Council Passes First Readings of Water, Sewer Ordinances 
https://gantdaily.com/2020/08/12/dubois-council-passes-first-readings-of-water-sewer-ordinances/ 
 
Westfield Free Press-Courier: Westfield borough council still awaits movement of water project 
http://www.tiogapublishing.com/free press courier/westfield-borough-council-still-awaits-movement-
of-water-project/article 7e0fca21-db20-5cf0-8b60-b2c53290eb85.html 
 
Towanda Daily Review: Drainage improvement project in Pike and Stevens townships completed 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/drainage-improvement-project-in-pike-and-stevens-
townships-completed/article 67da410a-07dc-58c0-b93d-33fbc812ff6f.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Boil water advisory issued for 860 households after Lincoln-Lemington, Homewood water 
main break 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2020/08/12/Boil-water-advisory-Lincoln-Lemington-
Homewood-water-main-break-pittsburgh/stories/202008120123  
 
Tribune-Review: About 860 homes in 2 Pittsburgh neighborhoods under boil water advisory 
https://triblive.com/local/pittsburgh-allegheny/about-860-homes-in-2-pittsburgh-neighborhoods-
under-boil-water-advisory/  
 
Tribune-Review: Aspinwall eyes improvements to reduce stormwater overflow to section of Alley A 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/aspinwall-eyes-improvements-to-reduce-stormwater-
overflow-to-section-of-alley-a/  
 
Tribune-Review: Sewage treatment plant in Avonmore to get $3.3 million upgrade 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/sewage-treatment-plant-in-avonmore-to-get-3-3-
million-upgrade/  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Senator calls for Mariner East 2 permits to be withdrawn following drilling 
fluid spill 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2020/08/12/mariner-east-2-controversy-pipeline.html 
 
Latrobe Bulletin: Ligonier Township to revise Act 537 plan again 
https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/local/ligonier-township-to-revise-act-537-plan-
again/article ae2521d7-91f2-5d61-bd26-ac1c22e8a99c.html 
 
KDKA: Boil Water Advisory Issued For 2 Pittsburgh Neighborhoods After Water Main Break 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2020/08/12/lincoln-lemington-belmar-homewood-north-boil-water-
advisory/ 
 
WPXI: Boil water advisory issued for 2 Pittsburgh neighborhoods 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/top-stories/boil-water-advisory-issued-2-pittsburgh-
neighborhoods/LPJAOBJUIVAIXBHOHOO2T5QVZE/  
 
KDKA Radio: Crews Repairing Separate Water Main Breaks Around Pittsburgh 
https://kdkaradio.radio.com/articles/crews-repairing-separate-water-main-breaks 



 
Miscellaneous 
 
AP News: 6 former EPA bosses call for agency reset after election 
https://apnews.com/7b5ec8e0002f3dce6bf88edde92dcb6c 
 
Latrobe Bulletin: More interior, exterior upgrades planned at Palmer Airport 
https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/local/more-interior-exterior-upgrades-planned-at-palmer-
airport/article 0b557af5-b738-5bfe-9551-84a0030f26f0.html 
 
Next Pittsburgh: The advanced recycling bill just passed by the PA House would harm the environment, 
says new report. Here’s why 
https://nextpittsburgh.com/latest-news/the-advanced-recycling-bill-just-passed-by-the-pa-house-
would-harm-the-environment-says-new-report-heres-why/ 


